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Bingo Night Is On!

Bingo Night is on the calendar for Tuesday, March 2!

The Ladies' Auxiliary, with wonderful help from the MLC

Events Team and Student Senate, will use some cool

technology to conduct this fun evening with virtual bingo

cards and appropriate social distancing.

While the organization of the event will look much different

from past years, we will still hand out, with your help,

fabulous prizes of gift cards and quilts! (Baked

goods cannot be shared this year.)

Please help us with this fun break for our MLC students that will be so needed during this

semester of limited activities and events. Mail in cash donations for the purchase of

gift cards and, of course, bring in your beautiful QUILTS by February 23. Thank

you, from many grateful students!

Consider adopting a project!

We again have the opportunity to support our college of
ministry with a slate of projects totaling over $25,000.
These projects support our students in so many areas across our
campus. From scholarships to travel assistance, from new hymnals
to science equipment, these projects impact student life everywhere!

Visit the MLC Ladies' Auxiliary project page to see the projects for
this year and consider how you or your church group might adopt
one of these projects. Even if you can't fund an entire project,
consider a donation - because every bit helps!

To donate to the Ladies' Auxiliary project list, donate online through
the Auxiliary Adopt a Project page, select Ladies' Auxiliary on the MLC Donate page, text
"auxiliary" to 507-223-4344, call in your credit card donation to Tami Board at 507-354-
8221, or mail your donation to MLC Auxiliary, 1995 Luther Court, New Ulm MN 56073.

https://mlc-wels.edu/ladies-auxiliary/projects/
https://mlc-wels.edu/ladies-auxiliary/adopt-a-project/
https://mlc-wels.edu/donate/
https://mlc-wels.edu/


The MLC Food Shelf Is Active!

Many married students at MLC still get assistance once per
month from our food shelf. The food shelf is stocked with all
sorts of non-perishable foods and household essentials that
are very important to our local non-traditional students.

Check out our Food Bank donation list for foods that are
most needed by our students. Also, monetary donations are
always welcome and are used very carefully by our food shelf
workers. Donations can be brought to the main entrance at
the campus reception area and MLC staff will bring the food
down to the food shelf for you.

​We welcome your donations! If you have cash
donations, mail them to 1995 Luther Court, New
Ulm MN 56073. Call ahead to 507-354-8221 and
bring food donations to the reception area or email mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu
with any questions.

​Contact us today:
Phone: (507) 354-8221

mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu
www.mlc-wels.edu

 ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/ad357e8c601/cc6e669c-bece-468e-a018-a605326ea611.pdf
mailto:mlcauxiliary@mlc-wels.edu
http://www.mlc-wels.edu/
https://www.facebook.com/mlcwels

